
Mr Joe Lynch 
Sterile Technologies Ireland Limited 
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W:www.epa.ie 

Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 

09/03/04 55-2 

re: Notice in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Realations 

Dear Mr Lynch 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a review of a waste licence relating 
to a facility at Sterile Technologies Ireland Ltd., 430 Beech Road, Western Industrial 
Estate, Naas Road, Dublin 12. Having examined the documentation submitted, I am to 
advise that the Agency is of the view that the documentation does not comply with 
Article 12 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

You are therefore requested, in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the regulations, 
to take the steps and supply the information detailed below: 

ARTICLE 12 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS 

1. A significant part of the application for review of your waste licence refers to 
contents of the original waste licence application (Reg. No. 55-l), which are not 
included in the review application documentation. In order for the application 
to be considered and to facilitate full public participation in the application 
process the application should include all of the relevant details/documents 
referred to in the application [with the exception of referencid published 
material, an application should be able to be ‘read as a complete document]. 
Please submit all relevant documentation pertaining to the existing licensed 
facility and the facility as proposed to be licensed such that the application 
satisfies the requirements of Article 12 of the regulations. 

Your reply to this notice should include a revised non-technical summary which reflects 
the information you supply in compliance with the notice, insofar as that information 
impinges on the non-technical summary. 
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In the case where any drawings already submitted are subject, to revision consequent on 
this request, a revised drawing should be prepared in each case. It is not sufficient to 
annotate the original drawing with a textual correction. Where such revised drawings 
are submitted, provide a list of drawing titles, drawing numbers and revision status, 
which correlates the revised drawings with the superseded versions. 

The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within one month of the 
date of this notice, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your 
application. 

Please supply the requested information in the form of an original and five copies. 

Please note that the application’s register number is 55-2. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Ofice of Licensing & 
Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown 
Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mti Donal Howley 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


